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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

SJR 33:  Oppose

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) opposes this resolution, which proposes an amendment
to Oregon Constitution to allow the Legislative Assembly, by passage of joint resolution, to
repeal any administrative rule or amendment of administrative rule adopted by executive
branch agency.

The Legislature can already repeal by statute any rule it wants to repeal, but such statute can
be vetoed by Governor.  This eliminates the veto requirement.
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